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1 December 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

Thought for the Week 

This year, within the tutor programme, we have added a “thought for the week” this is a word, 

or a few words, that we want the students to think about over the week, along with a question 

that we have created to guide the discussions within tutor time. They are also shown on 

screens across the building to regularly remind students. During the tutor focus on each 

thought the students may participate in debates, watch relevant videos, or different activities, 

all with an aim of encouraging student to engage in the discussion and the thought for the 

duration of the week.  

The table below highlights all of the remaining thoughts for the week for the academic year. 

For reference, those in capitals are linked to our school DREAM acronym.  

W/C TFTW W/C TFTW 

07-Dec Online Safety 05-Apr   

14-Dec Celebrations 12-Apr   

    19-Apr ATTITUDE 

04-Jan EXCELLENCE 26-Apr Community  

11-Jan British Values 03-May Your Future 

18-Jan Peer Pressure 10-May Knowledge 

25-Jan Spare a Thought 17-May Change  

01-Feb Mental Health 24-May Patience 

08-Feb Community  01-Jun   

15-Feb   07-Jun Acceptance 

22-Feb MATURITY 14-Jun See both Sides 

01-Mar British Values 21-Jun Imagination  

08-Mar A Helping Hand 28-Jun Kindness 

15-Mar Choice 05-Jul Resilience 

22-Mar Religious Festivals  12-Jul End of Year 

29-Mar Success 

 

I wanted to ensure that you are aware of the “thought for the week” for the remainder of the 

year and to ask for you to support this initiative through discussions at home, perhaps you 

could ask your child for their opinion on the individual “thought for the week”.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss B Davies 
Head of Year 10 


